
 

 

Queensland Government Health Direction–Condition of entry, this is 
important information please note the below:  
 
On the 9th of November 2021, the Queensland Government announced that from the 17th of  

December 2021, or once Queensland reaches an 80% double vaccination rate, a number of 
restrictions will be implemented for unvaccinated people. 
 
This is a Queensland Government Health Direction and applies to Queensland Convention Centres.  
 
What does this mean for workers and guests attending the Gold Coast Convention and Exhibition 
Centre? 
 
The new measures apply to everyone in Queensland whether a visitor or resident.  This means 
workers, clients and visitors must be double vaccinated to work in, or attend, any of the events held 
at the Convention Centre. 
 
It will be a requirement of the Gold Coast Convention and Exhibition Centre in collaboration with our 
clients to check proof of double vaccination on entry. This is in addition to visitors checking in via the 
Queensland Government App. 
 
We thank you in advance for your understanding and we ask for your patience with our Team as we 
implement these new Government-mandated conditions of entry. 
 
There will be additional details released by the Queensland Government in the coming weeks. 
 
Thank you 
Adrienne Readings 
General Manager 
Gold Coast Convention and Exhibition Centre 
 


